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WORSHIP in the Morning 11:00am 
 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

Guest Missionary Speaker  
Coming Wednesday,  

September 5th! 
 

Jonathan Ferre and his wife serve 
as Church Planters with the North 
American Mission Board in Colora-
do Springs, Colorado! They have 3 

beautiful children. On September 5th at 6:30 he will be sharing 
with us about his mission work in Colorado. This is an incredible 
opportunity to meet this young man originally from Puerto Rico 
who is on fire for the Lord! Please come and hear about what 
God is doing through Jonathan and his family in Colorado 
Springs! I promise you won’t be disappointed! 
 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPERS TO RESUME—Fellowship meals 
will resume on Sept. 5th. The standing reservation list has been 
cleared. If you want to be on the list you MUST make a new  
reservation. Please text or call Deana Stiles @ 940-735-1885 or 
call the church office for reservations. Make (or cancel) your 
reservations by noon on Tuesdays. Menus are posted on the 
bulletin boards. For our first supper, we will be hosting          
Jonathon Ferre, a missionary to Colorado. We encourage every-
one to come for good food and fellowship! Let’s give Jonathon 
a big Texas welcome!! 

DEACONS ON CALL 

Josh Meadows (903-949-1499)    Fred Milton (903-273-7516) 

This Week’s Bible Reading 
Today: Reflection 

Mon. 27: 2 Corinthians 4                                            Thurs. 30: 2 Corinthians 7 
Tues. 28: 2 Corinthians 5                                             Fri. 31: 2 Corinthians 8 

Wed. 29: 2 Corinthians 6                                            Sat. 1: Reflection 

Welcome 
 

“Shout to the Lord” 133 
“Breathe” 481 
“Agnus Dei” 54 
 

Offertory Prayer  
 

Offertory The Brays 
 

“Speak to My Heart”  428 
“Lord, I Want to Be a Christian” 536 
“Jesus, Draw Me Ever Nearer” 477 
 

Message  Dr. Patrick Hunter 
 

“Come, Just As You Are” 411 
 

Closing Prayer 
 

“Victory in Jesus” 499 

WORSHIP on MONDAY Evening 6:30pm 

The Message  

From Religion to Relationship Acts 26:1-20 

Everyone Has a                                      . (v.4-8) 
 

Everyone Has Made                                               Choices. (v.9-11) 
 

Everyone Comes                                                  with God. (v.12-18) 
 

Everyone Lives                                   of that Encounter. (v.19-20) 
 
Lessons to Learn 
 

Past Doesn’t                                                      Your Future. 
 

God is Still                                                       You. 
 

Your Life                                              Your Life Decision. 
 
Conclusion: 
__________________________________ kills  

but a _____________________________ with Jesus saves. 

There will be no Sunday  

evening activities during the 

month of August due to the 

Marvelous Monday services 

we will be holding each   Mon-

day at 6:30 p.m. We hope to 



TODAY  August 26  
 9:20 am Worship Team Rehearsal  
 9:45 am Sunday School  
 11:00 am Worship in the Morning 
  No Evening Services 
 

MONDAY  August 27 
 6:30 pm MARVELOUS MONDAYS 
 

TUESDAY   August 28  
 6:00 pm Open Bible Study (Lee Ann Hawkins’ 
  home)  
 

WEDNESDAY August 29 
 6:00 am Men’s Bible Study 
 6:00 pm Prayer Time 
 6:30 pm King’s Kids, Mission Friends, 
  Youth Open House
 6:30 pm Mid-Week Worship Celebration 
  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal 
 7:30 pm Worship Team Rehearsal 
 

THURSDAY   August 30 
 1:00 pm Men’s Bible Study (Theop. Classroom) 
  Sew Much More (FH) 
 

CHURCH STAFF 
Dr. Patrick Hunter, Senior Pastor, 903.701.7450 
Rick Rothwell, Associate Pastor, 903.276.3428 
Harold Smith, Minister of Music, 903.949.5335 
Larry Bogen, Student Minister, 903.280.1003 

 

Julie Rothwell, Nursery Coordinator 
  Peggy DeSantis, Organist Maxine Torian, Admin. Secretary 
  Michele Smith, Pianist Kathie Roseberry, Education Secretary 

Paula Raney, Music & Youth Secretary 

THE WEEK AHEAD MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

August 26, 2018 

506 McCoy Blvd. S; New Boston, TX 75570 
Phone: 903.628.2531; Fax: 903.628.0091  

www.fbcnewboston.com 

NEW SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS BEGINNING—Lee Ann Hawkins will 
be starting a new class on Sept. 2nd. This class is for all ages and 
genders. If you are interested in being a part of this new class, call 
Lee Ann, 903-277-0648. 
 
 

BRANSON TRIP NEWS—Any Sr. Adult interested in going to     
Branson on Oct. 22-24 is encouraged to stop by the church office 
and sign up. A $50 deposit is required upon signing up. Final     
payment will be due Sunday, Sept. 16th. 
 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD—In August we are collecting         
T-shirts (all sizes), stuffed animals, balls, and jump ropes. If you do 
not want to shop, we will shop for you. Please donate to FBC and 
state it is for gifts or postage. For more information contact Pat 
Minter, 903-278-8829 or Sherry Vinson, 713-503-4666. 
 

FRIENDSHIP CENTER—August is our month to give to the      
Friendship Centre in Texarkana. Instead of food, we will be taking 
an offering of monetary donations TODAY only. 
 
 

“WIDOW’S MITE” OFFERING—We hope you brought 
your spare change to give to New Boston’s Food      
Pantry today. Mission cans will be located at the back 
of the church. 
 

 

HEART OF THE RED, WHITE & BLUE—Farmers Bank & Trust is   
collecting items for our military serving overseas. There is a box     
located in the vestibule for anyone wishing to donate.  Suggested 
items are listed on the box and church bulletin boards. 

 

Restroom Remodel Fund 
Given: $ 18,959.00  (Goal: $30,000) 

W elcome to New Boston’s First Baptist 
Church.  We are so glad you made the 

positive choice to be here today. Our prayer for 
you is to experience God’s grace in such an 
amazing way, that you’ll talk about it all week. 
In fact, helping others discover how to love 
God and love people is why we are here. Let us 
know how we can help you on your journey. 

READY TO GIVE? - But you forgot your checkbook 
and there is little cash in your wallet?  You can scan 
this code with your smartphone where you will be 
linked to our on-line giving page. Thanks for being a 
GIVING part of the First Family. 


